From: Kraft, Vicki 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 12:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Levine, Jeffrey
Subject: Disclosure Informaton re Attendance at IMLA Conference

Dear Steve:

     As required under the Chicago Municipal Code, I am writing to inform the Board of Ethics that I traveled to Washington, D.C on Thursday, April 14, 23016, in order to attend the International Municipal Lawyers Association (“IMLA”) Mid-Year Seminar, which was held on April 15-18, 2016 at the Omni Shoreham Hotel in Washington, D.C.  I was invited by IMLA to attend the conference for the specific purpose of presenting a paper on “Regulating Drones in Chicago: A Template for Local Legislation”, but also to attend the professional development/educational seminars offered as part of the seminar program.  My airfare, hotel room and registration  fee (which included breakfast on two days and an evening reception for all attendees) was paid for by the City of Chicago Scholarship Fund.  Thanks. 

